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Provisional award A1 Apeldoorn – Azelo (phase 1) to Heijmans 
 

The Directorate General for Public Works and Water Management (Rijkswaterstaat) has 

provisionally awarded the A1 Apeldoorn - Azelo (phase 1) contract to Heijmans.  

The contract includes the widening of the A1 between Twello and Deventer and between 

Deventer-Oost and Rijssen. The contract (design and construct) is valued at 127 million 

euros.  

 

About Heijmans 

Heijmans is a listed company that combines activities related to property development, residential 

building, non-residential building, roads and civil engineering in the areas living, working and 

connecting. Our constant focus on quality improvements, innovation and integrated solutions 

enables us to generate added value for our clients. Heijmans realises projects for private 

consumers, companies and the public sector and, in partnership with its clients, is building the 

spatial contours of tomorrow. You will find additional information on www.heijmans.nl.  

 

http://www.heijmans.nl/

